
West Dunbartonshire Council

(Clyde Waterfront and Renfrew Riverside Traffic Management Zone)

(On Road Restrictions) Order 2024

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make

the Above Order

It is considered necessary to make the above Order in the interests of road safety, optimising journey time reliability for public transport, minimising congestion and delays for road users.

